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It is already Term 2! We would like to welcome all Year 1 families
and friends back after the Easter holiday break. We have been
very impressed with how the students have settled straight into
learning with curious minds and ‘can do’ attitudes.  It is shaping
up to be a HUGE term of new learning and we look forward to
sharing lots of exciting new skills and growth with you all.    

This Term in:
 Literacy 

This term Little Learners Love Literacy continues to expand our
understanding of the more complex long vowel phonemes (sounds) and

graphemes (letters). Starting at stage 7.2 we will be working our way
through to stage 7.3 by the end of term.  In writing, we will be focusing on
correct letter formation, sentence structure as well as writing information

texts about insects.

Mathematics
During Term 2, Top 10 mathematics we will be exploring addition and
subtraction with a focus on expanding our understanding of different

strategies such as counting on and back, partitioning and mental
arithmetic.  

Inquiry - Science Insects
Our Inquiry unit for Term 2 term takes on a biological science focus as we

learn all about insects. We will be looking at the features of insects,
lifecycles their needs and habitats. This exciting learning about creepy
crawlies will culminate at the end of term with a thrilling ‘marvellous 

mini-beasts’ incursion.

RRRR
Respectful Relationships Rights and Responsibilities will be covering the

important topics of Problem Solving and Stress Management. These
units with herlp equip our students with a better understanding of their

emotions and how to deal with them. 

Term 2 - Friday 26th April 2024

May 14th
Open Night
May 16th
Open Morning

May20th-23rd
Book Fair
June 10th
King’s Birthday Holiday 
June 11th
Curriculum Day
June 18th 
Minibeast Incursion

June 25th 
Parent Teacher Interviews
June 28th 
Last Day of Term 2

          Nightly Reading
Keep up those great nightly reading
habits and see your child’s reading
bloom! Teachers will be checking
reading journals and changing books
each Friday. 


